8th Grade Science Fair Project Deadlines
All typed work must be in 12 point Times New Roman Font, black ink, and double spaced.

Friday September 22nd  - Your question is due. This is the question you will be testing.  Be sure it is in the correct format. 

Friday September 22nd - Hypothesis is due. 

Friday September 22nd  - List of materials and procedure due 

Friday September 29th  -Turn in at least 10 index cards.  Index cards should include works cited information for each source, a two sentence summary of the information, and a statement determining whether this source will be useful for your Literature Review.

Tuesday October 3rd – Turn in introduction paragraph of Literature Review
 
Monday October 9th  -The remaining 15 index cards are due. 

Monday October 9th  -Turn 1st body paragraph of Literature Review

Friday October 13th – Turn in 2nd body paragraph of Literature Review

Tuesday October 17th – Turn in 3rd body paragraph of Literature Review

Monday October 23rd – Turn in conclusion paragraph of Literature Review

Friday October 27th – Turn in final draft of Literature Review (all 5 paragraphs should be edited) and bibliography.

Friday October 27th – Once all of the above is turned in, start your experiment!

Monday November 27th -First data check- bring all recorded data to school. 

Friday January 5th  - All data due (Must be in a typed data table)

Tuesday January 9th  - Graphs are due (Must be digitally made) 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Friday January 12th  -  Conclusion & Recommendations due 

Tuesday January 16th  - Abstract, acknowledgements, and introduction due 

Friday January 19th  - 10-slide power point presentation print-out (PDF) due

Qualifying 7th and 8th grade science fair projects will be submitted electronically by Ms. Beavers to the Greater San Diego Science and Engineering Fair committee for screening on Saturday January 20th. 

Friday January 26th – Science Fair binders due 

Tuesday February 20th – Science Fair Display Boards due 

All science fair projects will be on display during the 8th grade Pasta Dinner on Thursday February 22nd.
